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Summer Fair, Saturday 30th June 2018, 11.00am – 1.00pm 

Dear Parents 

Our summer fair will be held on Saturday 30th June, 11.00am – 1.00pm. We will have our usual 
array of stalls and would like to ask for donations towards these as well as help on the stalls. Last 
year’s summer fair was a huge success and we raised a significant amount of money for school. 
We really hope we can do as well this year too, and really appreciate your support.  

Please can you bring in the following items – any time from now please (except cakes and plants): 

Raffle donations – we had some amazing prizes last year, so if anyone knows a local business 
who could donate a prize, please do ask them! We are also collecting the usual raffle prizes. 
Tickets can be bought in advance – see overleaf. 

Bottles for the Bottle Pull – this stall is always popular and ‘pulls in’ a lot of money! Please 
donate bottles of any sort – alcohol, shampoo, fizzy drinks etc. 

Chocolatey treats for the Chocolate Tombola – any kind of chocolate-related product would be 
great! 

Cakes or scones for the Cake Stall/ Refreshments Stall – please bring these in on Friday 29th 
June if possible, or on the Saturday morning. Please let us know on the form overleaf what you will 
be bringing. 

Plants for the Plant Stall – flowers, herbs etc. Please bring in no earlier than Thursday 28th June. 

As last year, we will be selling Bouncy Castle ‘passes’ in advance, at a cost of £5 per child. This 
will give your child unlimited turns on the Bouncy Castle throughout the duration of the fair. Without 
a pass, the Bouncy Castle will cost £1 a go. Please fill in the form overleaf and send in your money 
if you would like to purchase a pass or passes.  

If you are willing to help on a stall, please write your name next to the stall you would like to run on 
the form overleaf, and, as always, if you have an additional stall that you would like to prepare and 
run, please note it on the form.  

Thank you for your support - we couldn’t run such a successful event each year without this. 
Fingers crossed for dry weather too! 

Miss Morgan 
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Summer Fair, Saturday 30th June 2018, 11.00am – 1.00pm 

 

Please indicate which stall you would like to help out on or add your own. 

Raffle  

Chocolate Tombola  

Bottle Pull Rosie D 

Bouncy Castle Mrs Bowyer 

Hook a Duck & Bat the Rat  

Face Painting Paula W, Sophie B + ….. 

Cake Stall  

Refreshments  

Hot dog stall  

Plant stall   

  

  

(any other stalls, please write below)  

  

  

 

 

I will bring a cake/ individual cakes for the cake stall/ refreshments__________________________ 

I will bring scones for the cake stall/ refreshments ______________________________________ 

 

I would like to buy ____ pass(es) for the Bouncy Castle at £5 per child. 

Name of child/ children for pass(es) _______________________________________________ 

I enclose the amount of _________________ for the pass (es)  

 

I would like to buy raffle tickets in advance (£1 per ticket) and enclose the amount of  

____________________ for ______________ tickets. 

Name to be written on tickets: ____________________________________________________ 


